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Betty Lawyer 

Another year almost gone. Can you believe it? Every time I look at the 
calendar it is time to turn it over. 

We went on our bus trip to Thunderbirds Saturday evening November 
18. It turned out so good. Everyone was on time for the pick up at Cow-
town in their Christmas dress. Santa Claus and Mrs. Claus really did a 
super job and looked great. We did a second pick up in Colton and were 
on our way. We arrived on time for the first tip. The Thunderbirds went all 
out for us. They had really decorated the hall and had a silent auction 
going on. There was a very nice dinner and they had 10 squares. They 
must have thanked us at least a dozen times for coming. The driver heat-
ed the bus for us and we started home at 10 PM. Everyone was quick to 
get on the bus and we were home at Cowtown a little before 12 PM. We 
want to THANK everyone who made the trip because the Thunderbirds 
are so good about coming to our dances and a lot of our members don't 
like to drive at night. Several members could not dance for various rea-
sons and they came anyway just to be social and support the clubs. 
CCHA really helped us by finding us a nice bus for less money and had 6 
members come with us. 

The membership drive to get members to renew so we could get our in-
surance in on time was a big success. Linda Wicker and Dudley Taylor 
won $50.00 each and Dan Lawyer won the $100.00. Look for Gene's arti-
cle for more on the club membership. 

Now we're getting things together for our annual Cowtown Christmas 
Party. We hope you have saved December 9TH, Noon until 4 PM at Cow-
town on your calendar. Always a fun time. Remember it is a potluck and 
if you wish to be in the gift exchange please bring a $10.00 gift for each 
person who will be playing. Please make sure it is NOT a white elephant 
gift. Let’s make it a fun time and encourage our class members to come. 

There will be no club meeting in December so our next meeting will be 
on January 8TH. , 2018 at NIkko's. 

Wishing you a wonderful and blessed Christmas Season.  
  

Lots of Hugs Betty & Dan  

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  



Bruce & Lois Roberts 

Well, we hope everyone had a very blessed 
Thanksgiving! December is here and all the busy-
ness that goes along with it. Be sure to mark your 
calendars for our Cowtown Christmas par-
ty December 9th. at 12:00 noon. It will surely be a 
lot of fun. Just bring a new $10.00 gift for anyone if 
you want to participate in the gift exchange. Also, 
please bring a potluck dish to share. And don't for-
get our dances the 1st & 3rd Fridays. See you in a 
square!       
     Bruce and Lois 

Carolyn Griswould 

Hello everyone, 

Hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving; mine 
was a nice holiday with the family.  I'm still creating 
new dishes with the leftover turkey. Once a year is 
nice. 

Everyone had made it through this past month with-
out any illnesses, very good. I did send a card out to 
Priscilla Hampton to let her know we're thinking of 
her with the absence of Wayne as a partner. We 
hope to see her soon. 

If you know of anyone who needs a little encourage-
ment, please let me know, and I'll be happy to send 
a card out. 

Onward to Christmas, enjoy, 
 
       Carolyn  Griswould 
       gris3woody@aol.com 
       

Janet & Phil Vinokur 

Merry Christmas everyone! 

We all have a busy month ahead. But remember 
to treat yourself well too, and keep up the fun 
and exercise of dancing at class on Wednes-
day nights. We always have fun and I hear plenty 
of people say that it might be hard to get out 
sometimes, but they always leave happier than 
when they arrived.  

We will not have class Dec. 27 however so that 
Steve can have a holiday break.  

We hope all the class will come out to the holi-
day party Dec. 9, and be warmly welcomed by 
our club members. Class members that attend 
always comment on how much fun they have. 
Merry Christmas from our house to yours. 

      Janet and Phil 

 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

Ben Sanchez Dec 10 
Shawn Estorga Dec 13 
Dudley Taylor Dec 17 
Carolyn Griswould Dec 20 
Rosemary Reilly Dec 23 
Elery Albertson Dec 27 
Phil Wicker Dec 27 



Round Dance Cuer 

Howard Delcambre 7:30-10:00 

Squares 8—10:30 

 
See you in January 

GeneStauffer 

Congratulations to our Membership Renewal Drive 
raffle winners! 

$50.00 – Linda Wicker 
$50.00 – Dudley Taylor 
$100.00 – Dan Lawyer  

And Thank You to all our renewing members.  

If you have not renewed your membership, it’s not too 
late. You can’t get in this year’s raffle but you can 
continue to support YOUR great club and all the fun 
and fellowship we share. 

Dues can be paid to any club officer or mailed to: 
Gene Stauffer 
22720 Highview Ln 
Moreno Valley, CA 92557 
  
Checks should be made payable to Cowtown Singles 
Square Dance. 
        Gene 

Dec 1 

Dec 15 


